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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President and CEO 
Steve Stivers regarding Gov. DeWine’s proposed two-year operating budget. 
 
“Gov. DeWine has outlined a pro-growth package of initiatives for the state’s two-year 
operating budget. With access to available and affordable housing being a critical workforce 
challenge, we were pleased to see the proposed creation of a state low-income housing tax 
credit and other stimuli to increase housing stock. We were also glad to see the budget 
contained additional efforts to enhance our state’s infrastructure and increased attention to 
post-secondary job training. The Ohio Chamber of Commerce stands ready to work with the 
DeWine-Husted Administration and the Ohio General Assembly to enhance Ohio’s economic 
competitiveness on these efforts.” 
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